
 

 

 
 

 June 6, 2024 

Public Notice 
 

Innovative Readiness Training Program 

The Port Authority of Guam intends to solicit assistance from the Department of 

Defense’ Innovative Readiness Training Program (IRT). The assistance will include 

Demolition and Removal of Abandoned and Derelict Vessels. The proposed assistance 

will take place at various locations owned by the Port Authority of Guam on or around 

January 2025. Construction contractors, labor unions, or private individuals who have 

questions or who wish to voice opposition to military assistance for this project may 

contact Mr. Rory J. Respicio, General Manager of the Port Authority of Guam at (671) 

477-5931, ext. 201 or via email at rjrespicio@portofguam.com no later than thirty (30) 

days after the first publication of this notice. Persons not filing comments within the time 

frame noted will be considered to have waived their objections to military assistance for 

this project. 

First notification was published on May 22, 2024 on Port Authority website – Public 

Notice dated May 21, 2024. 

From the first publication notice date of May 22, 2024, the deadline to submit any 

comments regarding this matter is June 21, 2024. 
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